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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Tom Binet 
Minister for Health and Social Services 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
11th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Minister, 
 

Hospital Review Panel: Phase 1 Funding Proposals 
 
Thank you for providing a briefing to the Hospital Review Panel on the status of the New 
Healthcare Facilities Programme (‘Programme’) on Friday 7th June. As you will recall, the 
Panel discussed the significant nature of the Programme and the need to ensure that this is 
reflected in the States Assembly debate on the matter.   
 
The Panel also discussed its view about the need for a separate States Assembly debate on 
the funding proposals for delivery of Phase 1 of the Programme, and that this should take 
place prior to the States Assembly debate on the Government Plan 2025-2028 in November 
2024.  
 
The Panel noted that following the briefing you would consider this position further. Please 
can you clarify whether you would be prepared to bring a separate, standalone Proposition on 
the funding proposals for delivery of Phase 1 of the Programme, as agreed in Government 
Plan 2024-2027?  
 
The Panel would be grateful if you could provide confirmation of your position in relation to 
this matter as soon as possible, but by no later than Tuesday 18th June 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Deputy Jonathan Renouf 
Chair 
Hospital Review Panel  
 


